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Embassy of the Republic ofTurkey

Mr. Samer Jusovic
Acting Chief of the Council's Head Offrce
Bosniac National Council
28. Novembra bb, 36300
Novi Pazar

Belgrade, 30 May 2013

Dear Mr. Jusovic,

We have received your letter dated 29 May 2013. Turkey's approach and cooperation
with the Bosniac National Council is very well known by you. While it is the case, we found
it unfortunate to receive a letter on an alleged personal statement given by a local Turkish
speaking lecturer who has no authority to reflect any views on behalf of Turkey and the
Turkish Embassy.

On the other hand, we will inquire the full text of the personal statement of Ms. Almira
Suljevic in order to understand the context and basis of that meeting and the claims mentioned
in your letter.

We really appreciate if you could kindly inform Mr. Esad Dzudzevic, Chairman of the

Bosniac National Council, ofour response together with the regards of the Ambassador.

We are looking forward to the continuation of our cooperation as well as traditional
sincere and direct communication in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Dildem Buner
Counsellor


